Pribilof School District

St. Paul School
Box 207 @ St. Paul Island @ Alaska 99660
Phone:907-546-3321

St. Paul

St. George "«
Mty apa T

September 15, 2022

To Whom it may Concern:

The Pribilof School District (PSD) is seeking competitive bids for heating fuel for use at
St. Paul School and teacher housing through the 2022-2023 school year. We are interested in
competitive pricing on Winter Blend Fuel. If your organization is interested in submitting a
price quote, please list the pertinent make-up of the fuel you are pricing (IE Sulphur, paraffin
content, etc.). Please note that the School District is a tax exempt entity.

The bid period we are seeking price quotes on will run from September 2022 — August
2023. Mr. Dustin Jones or myself will be the point of contact for all questions and bid
submissions. The bid window for this will end on September 25%, 2022.

Thank-you for your consideration:

Sincerely,
sl it
Michael Baldwin

Superintendent
Pribilof School District




